
                    Post Graduate Department of Computer Sciences  

                University of Kashmir, Srinagar-190006    

          Date: 19-08-2025 

 

NOTICE 

Subject: Orientation Programme for Newly Admitted Students-2025 Batch (MCA & M.Tech. CSE) 

 

All newly admitted students of Master of Computer Applications (MCA) and M.Tech in Computer 

Science & Engineering (CSE) for the academic session 2025 are hereby informed that the 

Orientation Programme will be held as per the following schedule: 

Date: 25-08-2025 

Time: 10:00 a.m 

Venue: Department of Computer Science, University of Kashmir, Srinagar. 
 

The Orientation Programme will acquaint students with: 

 Academic structure, curriculum, and examination regulations. 

 Research, laboratory, and computational facilities available in the Department. 

 Campus resources, digital library, and student support services. 

 Career guidance, industry linkages, internships, and placement opportunities. 

 Values, professional ethics, safety, and anti-ragging regulations. 

 

Attendance is mandatory for all newly admitted students. Students are advised to report at least 15 

minutes before the scheduled time. 

 

 

      

 

         Sd/- 
         Head of the Department 
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